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Declaration of potential conflict of interest for ESPID board 
members and ESPID committee chairs 

Relationships and rules for ESPID Board and Committees 
relating to industry 

 
In 2010 the ESPID Board developed a code of conduct regarding declaration of 
potential conflicts of interest (called “Declaration of interest” hereafter) for Board 
members and committee chairs, which was revised in 2018.  
This document will be revised from time to time and published in the members´ area 
of the ESPID website (espid.org). 
 
Who needs to fill in the Declaration of interest form and who is granted access to 
their contents? 
 

1. Should be filled in by all ESPID board members and committee members 
currently in post and by new board members at the time of their election.  

2. Should include descriptive details of income and funding received by the 
individual or by their employing institution for activities as defined in the 
declaration form. 

3. Should be updated and replaced once a year, in January. 
4. Will be made available to all members in the espid.org website members´ 

area.  
 
ESPID board members and committee members 
 

1. While elected as an ESPID board member and/or ESPID committee chair one 
should not accept invitations to present at or chair industry sponsored events 
at the Annual ESPID Meeting. 

2. Employees of the pharmaceutical industry are not eligible to be ESPID board 
members or committee chairs or members. 

3. Declaration of interest forms will be retained for 3 years.  
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